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From: WAYNE HOLMES <bsmt@prodigy.net>
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2010 10:25 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulationof Retail Forex 3038.AC61

As a trader I am adamantly against changing the leverage requirement from 100.1 to 10.1. This will destroy this
business, take money out of the U.S and damage the U.S. economy.

Wayne Holmes
1950 Ridglea Dr.
Salina, Ks. 67401



